Leslie Kozerski

General Manager

MT Pockets Bar and Grill
2906 E. Wisconsin Ave
Appleton, WI 54915
03/10/2019

Kurt Eggebrecht

Health Officer

Appleton Health Department
100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, WI, 54911

Dear Kurt Eggebrecht:

My name is Leslie Kozerski and I am writing to you today to request a noise variance permit for
MT Pockets Bar and Grill. The permit is requested from 6/1/2019 through 9/29/2019. We would
be using this permit for our Sunday afternoon patio concert series which we run from 4pm-7pm
on Sundays. We are always respectful to the community with the volume and genre of music that
we feature. I am the person who would be in charge and present during those times should any
problems arise. It would be greatly appreciated to allow us this opportunity. If you have any
questions you can reach me at the contact information below. Thank you for your time, I look
forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Leslie Kozerski
General Manager
MTPocketsLeslie@gmail.com




